
 

Ref: PA24-021 

 
 
The Hon. Sonya Kilkenny 
Minister for Planning 
C/- State Project Facilitation  
Department of Transport and Planning 
VIA MINISTERIAL PERMITS PLATFORM  
 
 
Dear Minister,  
 
NORTHERN HIGHWAY / WANDONG ROAD INTERSECTION, KILMORE 
PLANNING PERMIT APPLICATION FOR THE REMOVAL OF NATIVE VEGETATION 
 
I write in relation to the Northern Highway / Wandong Road, Kilmore roundabout project that will be 
delivered by the Department of Transport and Planning (DTP) Transport Services Group on behalf of 
the Head, Transport for Victoria.  
 
We are pleased to submit for a planning permit application for the removal of native vegetation 
associated with the delivery of the project in accordance with Clause 52.17 of the Mitchell Planning 
Scheme for your consideration.  
 
Application Land 
 
The land subject to this planning permit application includes the following properties, as shown on the 
application plans (Attachment A):  
 

• Northern Highway reserve, Kilmore 

• Gehreys Lane reserve, Kilmore 

• Wandong Road (also known as Epping Kilmore Road) reserve, Kilmore  

• 15 Wandong Road, Kilmore 

• 1420 Northern Highway, Kilmore 

• 1425 Northern Highway, Kilmore.  

Landowner Notification  
 
Head, Transport for Victoria has commenced the land acquisition process for the land at 15 Wandong 
Road, 1420 Northern Highway and 1425 Northern Highway. The current landowners have been 
notified of this application in accordance with the requirements of Section 48 of the Planning and 
Environment Act 1987.  
 
Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact Patrick Maher, Project Manager 
on 0400 380 329 or Glenn Skoien, Manager, Planning Approvals (Transport) on 0419 682 892. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Scott Lawrence 
Director, Regional Capital Delivery  
Department of Transport and Planning  
6/11/2024 



 

 
Attachments:  

 
A. Northern Highway Epping-Kilmore Road Intersection Application Plans (DTP, 2024) 

B. Certificates of Titles 

C. Planning Report (DTP, 2024) 

D. Detailed Flora and Fauna Assessment (SMEC, 2024) 

E. Arboricultural Assessment (Ryder, 2022)  

F. Approved Cultural Heritage Management Plan (Heritage Insight, 2024) 

G. Letter from Head, TfV re PAO5 


